
Remaining at Alert Level 4 

 

Dear Parents and Whānau  

Kia ora koutou 

 

With today’s announcement of a further extension of Alert Level 4, the plans we have put in place regarding teaching 

and learning from home will continue. 

 

The  Online Timetable will continue for at least the rest of this week.  These are the times when staff are available for 

Google Meets and to answer any email questions. Students should not be worried if the internet connection is too 

unstable to participate in Google Meets.  All of the work is on Google Classroom.  

 

The timetable is designed to allow both teachers and students breaks in the hope that students will keep doing their 

best in their learning.  If any students are struggling, please contact your child’s River Guide or Dean who will arrange 
for some extra support.   

 

We have re-opened the register via this link for those students who require hard copies of work or a chromebook. You 

will receive a phone call tomorrow (Tuesday) for a pick up time. For those unable to pick up the resources, these will be 

couriered out.  

 

The following is in place to ensure that pick ups are carried out in a manner that is safe for all.  

 

 The pick up point is in the school bus bay close to Room 1. Please follow the flow of traffic as per map below. 

 Parents and any passengers in the vehicle must have a face covering. 

 Please wait until the learning resources are delivered to the car.  

 No parents or students may get out of vehicles or come on site.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
A reminder that our School Counsellors are available via email for students who require support for their wellbeing. 

Email Michelle Jones (michellej@haurakiplains.school.nz) or Rawena Rangitauira (rawenar@haurakiplains.school.nz) 

 

Thanks once again for your support and cooperation in a challenging time for everyone. 

 

Regards 

 

Ngaire Harris 

PRINCIPAL 
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